

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Towamencin Mennonite Church welcomes the Wilmington Celebration Choir!

Elder Ballot of Affirmation will be collected during the service today, August 31.

Our 5th Sunday Offering for Manna on Main Street can be placed in the back of the church.

The Wednesday evening **prayer meetings** will start this week. Come for a time of praise to our God and prayer for our congregational needs led by Joy Hoover.



We are in need of **Sunday School Teachers** for the Fall Quarter. Please go to signupgenius.com or scan the QR code.

Women and girls ages 5 and up are invited to join us on Tuesday, September 2 at 6:30 PM for a fun evening of crafting. A sign-up sheet is available on the mailboxes.

The Mennonite Women are hosting a picnic on September 7th at the Upper Salford Park at 12:30 PM. Please bring a main dish and a side or dessert. Paper products and water will be provided. Sign-up on the mailboxes or on Facebook.

Senior Luncheon will be Tuesday, September 9 at 12 PM at the Fanconia Cafe. Please be sure to sign up on the mailboxes in the foyer



Peter Power House will be hosting a **Red Cross Blood Drive** here at TMC on September 10 from 2-7 PM. You can scan the QR code or visit redcross.org to sign up.

The Mennonite Women's Retreat will be September 12-14. Be sure to sign-up on the mailboxes. If you have any questions, please see Alyssa Rank or Trisha DiTullio.



Come join us here at TMC on Friday, September 12 at 7 PM for a fun, family-friendly evening with **faith-based illusionist** P.J. Weber!

ANABAPTISM 500. You are invited to a service commemorating the 500 year anniversary of the baptism in Zurich, Switzerland that launched the Anabaptist movement. Join in this once-in-a-lifetime celebration on Sunday, September 14, 2:00 PM at Towamencin Mennonite Church.



Inviting men to a weekend of spiritual challenge and encouragement at **Men's Encounter** September 26-28. Join other guys in discovering freedom in Christ. Register online at mensencounterpa.org, or speak with Pastor Charlie.

A **building dedication service** is planned for Nov. 6-10 in Huauchinango, Mexico. If you are interested in going, please contact Pastor Charlie Ness.

Greeters next week, September 7, will be the J. Saeler Family.



AUGUST 31, 2025



WELCOME

We're glad you've joined us today! As we are empowered by the Holy Spirit, our mission is to extend God's healing, hope, and forgiveness to all. Our prayer is that you receive grace and peace from Jesus Christ as we worship together.

THIS WEEK

TUESDAY

Women & Young Girls Craft Night | 6:30 PM
WEDNESDAY

Men's Discipleship | 6:30 AM Praise & Prayer | 7 PM

LOOKING AHEAD

Mennonite Women's Picnic
September 7 | 12:30 PM
Red Cross Blood Drive
September 10 | 2-7
Faith-based Illusionist, P.J Weber
September 12 | 7 PM
500th Anabaptism Celebration
September 14 | 2 PM



TODAY'S WORSHIP

Gathering: The Church as a Community
Songs of Worship | Wilmington Celebration Choir
Greeting | Pastor Ken Hoover
Announcements & Offering

This Morning at Towamencin Mennonite Church
We are delighted to welcome the Wilmington Celebration Choir as
they present an inspiring program of Gospel music. May our hearts
be lifted in worship as we join together in praise!

Sending: The Church Going Out on Mission Benediction

Coffee will be served in the hallway following service.

Sunday School for all ages at 10:45 AM downstairs.

Today's Nursery Care:

Courtney & Johanna L. (Service)
Trisha D. & Chelsia R. (Sunday School)



PRAYERS AND PRAISES

Praise God for the gift of music and for the **Wilmington Celebration Choir** blessing us this morning with their presentation.

Pray for **teachers and helpers** for the children's Sunday school classes.

Pray for God's **healing, recovery,** and **grace** for the following persons: **Blanche Freed** - adjusting to Ken's passing and transition to the Souderton Mennonite Homes.

Ralph Freed - Rehab and grieving the passing of his brother Bill.

Ted Marolewski - rehab to gain strength following hospitalization.

Will Schirmer - recovery from foot surgery.

Daniel Zelaya - recovery from back surgery.

Ron and Michele Delp's daughter, Audrey - recovery from seizure.

Pray for our Missionaries of the Month for August, **Pastor Miguel & Mildred** in San Tenango, Mexico. See the bulletin insert.

Thank God for the musical gifts He blessed **Brandon & Kiersta Derstine**, **Alyssa Rank**, **Darryl**, **Stacey & Tianna Knechel**, **Jessica Leatherman**, and **Galen Knechel** with to lead in worship next week.

Ask God to bless those who have birthdays this week: Milt Borowski, Reinhard Hagen, Trisha DiTullio, Vicki Fell, Tiffany Good, and Larissa Knechel.

If the office missed listing any birthdays or wedding anniversaries, please let us know.

I want to express my thanks for all the many acts of kindness and concern during Norman's long bout of illness. So much concern shown thru calls, visits, food, and prayers. You can't find too many congregations like T.M.C. thru their caring acts! God bless you all.

Betty Detweiler and family